
To: Members of House Government Operations Committee: 

 

From:  Donald R. McIntyre, MD (retired) 

 

Please do not lighten up on requirements of any caregivers, before they are set 

lose caring for you and the rest of us patients.  Education and training are 

paramount to good medical care at all levels.  Thank you for your diligence. 

 

Donald R McIntyre MD 

802-775-4553 

131 Northshore Drive 

Burlington VT 05408 

 


